From: Michael Brady

To: James Witkowiak; Joe Davis, Sr.; Michael D'AMATO; Michael McGee Jr.; Michael Murphy; Robert DONOVAN; Robert Puente; T. Anthony Zielinski;

Terry MacDonald; Terry Witkowski

Date: 10/7/2005 3:58:48 PM

Subject: Finance and Personnel Committee October 12, 2005

All:

Attached is a three page summary regarding the Diabetes Ten City Challenge. Cindy Wicht, Director of Operations for the American Pharmacy Foundation (APhA) will be making a presentation with me regarding the success of this diabetes control effort at the October 12, 2005 Finance and Personnel Committee meeting, item #6.

I know that this issue is important to members of the Public Safety Committee as well and am sending a copy to each.

The results of this initiative in other communities are improved care and better control of health care costs by linking employees, retirees and their dependents with community pharmacist who help manage their diabetes. This program will be offered to City of Milwaukee employees, retirees and dependents.

Please call me or e-mail me if you have any questions or comments regarding this effort.

Michael Brady Employee Benefits 414-286-2317 fax 414-286-2106

CC: Cindy Wicht; Marianne Walsh; Mark Ramion